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MEMO 
 

 

 

FROM: Ann Degnan, CEFM 

 

DATE:  September 5, 2017 

 

RE: AHERA Notification to Staff/Parents 40 CFR 763.93(g) (4), 40 CFR 763.84©, 

40 CFR 763.93(e) (10), 40 CFR 763.84(d) 

 

This memorandum is again being provided to you as a part of the requirements of the Federal 

“Asbestos Hazardous Emergency Response Act” legislation. 

 

The Audrey Clark, Morris Avenue, and Lenna Conrow have conducted an AHERA Inspection 

and has developed a Management Plan for Asbestos-Containing Materials. 

 

On August 28, 2017, a required Surveillance Inspection of the Audrey Clark, Morris Avenue, 

and Lenna Conrow schools were conducted.  The results of this inspection confirmed that these 

materials do not pose any immediate threat and will not in the foreseeable future as long as they 

continue to be properly maintained. 

 

The Inspection and Management Report are on file in the Board and Principal’s Offices and are 

available to anyone for their inspection. 

 

Please be assured that the Long Branch Board of Education administration treats the various 

environmental issues seriously and will continue to take every reasonable effort to provide all of 

the building occupants with a healthful workplace. 

 

 

 

      




